
 

 
 
 
 
 
January 20, 2025 
 
Dear Families of J.T. Foster High School, A.B. Daley Community School, and Stavely School: 
 
We are reaching out about the decanting process for the 2024-2026 school years. Please 
know that we are actively working with community groups and LRSD to finalize plans for 
decanting while the new school is built and modernizations take place. We are in the last 
phase of finalizing spaces in the community that may be used as learning spaces for 
students. Since this is an ever-evolving process, it would be unwise of us to announce an 
official plan, only for it to potentially change several times before the new school year. 
Once the decanting plan is finalized, we will share it publicly. 

 
We are very thankful that various community groups have been willing to help us by 
providing spaces for our students. We look forward to working with community members 
and groups to support our students during the decanting period. We are doing our very 
best to navigate and manage a situation that comes with many challenges. We are hopeful 
that our school community can come together to support our students, staff, and each 
other as we decant for the next two years.  

 
Thank you for your support, advocacy, and dedication to our Nanton community schools. If 
you have further questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to ask.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jason MacDonald, Principal   Charlee Mappin, Principal 
J.T. Foster High School   A.B. Daley Community School 
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